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Saturday, November 14, 2009 

 
The Joint Certification Committees met on Friday, November 13, 2009, from 9:00 a.m. 
until 10:30 a.m. 
 
A total 5 people, including the Committee Chairperson, attended the meeting – 4 of 
whom were voting members.  A list of attendees is attached to this report.  I want to 
thank the members of the committee for their valuable input and help to complete the 
business of the committee. 
 
The committee reviewed basic certification requirements for Scorekeeper and briefly 
discuss the certification requirements for Secretary.   The committee discussed the 
necessity to be alert, on time, and efficient when working as a Timer, Scorekeeper, or 
Secretary. 
 
 
Ron Trusley 
Co-Chair, Auditors/Secretaries/Scorekeepers Committee 


